

## PUBLIC COMMENTS – for the Tuesday, September 9, 2025 Board Meeting

From: Anonymous

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 8:58 PM

To: PublicComments

Subject: Crosswalks and Stop Signs

We need crosswalks and stop signs at 187th and Ashland and better crosswalks with buttons at

Regiel and 187th. Cars are going way too \*\*\*\*\* fast and the cops aren't doing \*\*\*\*!

From: Amy Crump

Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 9:15 PM

To: PublicComments Subject: request

Dear Mayor Hofeld and Village Trustees,

I am reaching out to each of you to request that the Village of Homewood host a town hall meeting on the topic of 183rd Street. As you have seen at recent Village Board meetings, the public is very much interested in discussing the options further with you. In light of the proposed sales tax for capital improvements that include 183rd Street (as well as other projects), it could be beneficial to have community input.

**Amy Crump**